
 

 

Navarro Elementary School 

March 2025 

Enrollment  
EE: 17 Plus DIS and CF 
PreK: 81 
Kinder: 208 
1st Grade: 215 
2nd Grade: 229 
Total- 759 
 

Academic Progress 
Our second graders took spring benchmark tests last week and we are working on making plans to address 
this data in PLCs.  Preliminary data is the following: 
 
Math (cut scores of Approaching 44%, Meets 60% & Masters 80%) 
Student results: 
Approaching: 95% 
Meets:  86% 
Masters: 54% 
21 students were within 1 question of hitting the masters cut score. 
Special Ed, EB and Eco Dis sub pops remain areas of target. 
Challenging TEKs: 
2.3B explain that the more fractional parts used to make a whole, the smaller the part; and the fewer the 
fractional parts, the larger the part; 
2.4A recall basic facts to add and subtract within 20 with automaticity 
2.4B add up to four two-digit numbers and subtract two-digit numbers using mental strategies and algorithms 
based on knowledge of place value and properties of operations 
2.4C solve one-step and multi-step word problems involving addition and subtraction within 1,000 using a 
variety of strategies based on place value, including algorithms 
 
Reading  
*We are still scoring constructed responses and should have complete data by the end of the week.  
*Important to note that the spring benchmark is not read orally to students unless they have formal 
accommodations for questions and answer choices to be read aloud. Students must read the passage 
independently. (Mirrors 3rd Gr STAAR accommodations) 
 
We are already starting the informal interview process for potential teacher candidates for next school year.  
Several candidates have sent in resumes and a couple are working as substitutes so that we get to see how 
they work with our students and processes. 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Campus Events 

Several grade levels took field trips at the end of February and our Reading Restaurant was a great success.  
First graders will perform at Panther Palooza in April.  Our next major campus event will be the PreK and Kinder 
Roundup on April 22nd.   
 

 
 

Upcoming events: 
March 24th: Wear crazy socks for down syndrome 
April 2nd: Wear blue for Autism awareness 
April 2nd: Paraprofessional Appreciation Day 
April 4th:  First Friday snacks 
April 4th: Librarian Appreciation Day 
April 7th: DEIC/SHAC Meeting  5:30-7:00pm 
April 8th and 9th: 2nd Grade field trip to SA Aquarium 
April 11th: PTO presents Crocodile Encounter 
April 11th:  PreK Field trip to Morgan’s Wonderland 
April 12th: First grade performs at Panther Palooza 
April 14th: PTO Meeting 6pm 
April 15th: Purple Up for Military Child Awareness 
April 17th:  progress reports go home 
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